
 

 

               STAFF REPORT 

 
MEETING DATE:   January 16, 2025     
 
TITLE:   
Visioning Workshop for updates to Chapters 2 and 5 of the 2016 Comprehensive Plan 
developed by Halff & Associates. 
  
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 
Kennedy Higgins, Senior Planner, Development Services Department 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 
The City of Bastrop has engaged Halff and Associates to update Chapters 2 and 5 of the 2016 
Comprehensive Plan. This joint meeting with City Council and the Planning and Zoning 
Commission. This will be a visioning workshop, not just a presentation. Please read through 
the attached materials and be prepared to discuss. There are some included questions that 
will be discussed. The Goal of this Land Use Workshop and Issue Identification Session is to 
identify general goals for the process. The information collected will be used as a guide for where 
the City is heading currently, and how this aligns with Councils vision for the future.   
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Presentation  


